
Support the "Stop The Great Wall" Campaign 

The	"Stop	The	Great	Wall	"		Campaign	needs	your	support.	

• There	are	two	ways	you	can	help:	

-	by	attending	the	rescheduled	VCAT	meeting	commencing	10	am	on	Tuesday	22nd	February	in	the	city:	

55	King	St.,	Melbourne.	

(A	12	story	building	height	limit	now	applies	to	the	area	adjoining	Kananook	Creek)	

• and/or	by	donating	to	Long	Island	Residents	Group	who	still	owe	money	to	their	expert	witness		

Bank	Details:	

BSB:		083253	

Acc:		765280577	
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